Dear ECNU Alumni in Southern California and Las Vegas,

Happy New Year! Hope everyone of us is entering 2010 with strength and without scratch from the 2009 financial downtime. This is a good time for us to gather together, to share what we have been through in 2009, to meet old friends, and to know new friends. On behalf of ECNU Alumni Association in America (ECNUAAA) --Southern CA Chapter, I would like to invite you and your family to join together to celebrate the Chinese New Year at the house of Drs. Zhenxing Fu and Xin Zhang on January 30. We are going to have a potluck. It will be great if we can all prepare by ourselves a dish of yummy food to share. As a part of the celebration, I am very pleased to announce that Ms. Ann Tu, VP of Morgan Stanley, who was elected as a top 400 woman financial advisor in the USA in 2009, would like to share with us the financial prospect for 2010 and how we can protect and grow our finance with structured products based on her personal experience over the years. For planning purpose, it is desirable if you may kindly inform me your attendance by replying to xuelin@gmail.com or call me at 858-774-4217. You are welcome to extend the invitation to other ECNU alumni in the region.

Where: 4808 tula court, San Diego, CA 92122 (Home phone 858-587-2723)
When: Jan. 30 (Saturday) at noon and afternoon.

Agenda:
1. Potluck lunch at noon to 2 pm
2. What is the financial prospect for 2010 and how to protect and grow
our finance with structured products by Ann Tu after lunch. Ann Tu
would like to answer any financial question we might have.

Thank you, Zhenxing and Xin, so much for hosting our party.

Hope to see you all,

Li, Xuelin

President of ECNU Alumni Association in America – Southern CA Chapter

(xuelin@gmail.com)
